[bookmark: _GoBack]Sludge Haul and Sewer Main Cleaning

The Harrison County development Commission (HCDC) will receive the sealed bids for Sludge Haul and Sewer Main Cleaning; located within our industrial parks in Harrison County, Mississippi. Said bids can be turned in by Thursday, August 22nd, 2019, at 10:00 a.m. central standard time, to the HCDC office, located at 12281 Intraplex Parkway, Gulfport, MS 39503. In accordance with the law set forth by the State Auditor of Mississippi, the bids will be opened and publicly read aloud the following day (Friday, August 23rd, 2019). Contract requirements and specifications will be available for the inspection at the HCDC offices, you may also call 228-896-5020 or email bids@mscoast.org. The Commission reserves the right to reject any and all bids.


Specifications: 
1.) Work will be done on an as needed basis; contract shall not exceed $40,000 annually. 
2.) Contractor shall procure “Environmental Liability Insurance” for the duration of the project; the minimum requirement for insurance being $2 million. 
3.) Haul vehicles should be clean, road safe, and approved by the Mississippi Department of Transportation (MDOT).
4.) NO leakage will be allowed from the haul vehicles. 
5.) Payment will be based on a per gallon haul from the Bernard Bayou Industrial Park District to the Long Beach Industrial Park sludge drying beds and back. 
6.) Payment for services rendered shall be made on a per gallon basis – In accordance with standard HCDC vendor payment procedures. 
7.) Payment for sewer main cleaning shall be on a per linear foot basis.
8.) Payment for sewer televising shall be on a per linear foot basis.
9.) Certificate of Liability and Workers’ Comp must be included with each submitted bid.
a. The certificates must be presented to HCDC each contractual year, prior to expiration. 
10.) MPC Number – Material Purchase Certificate and Contractor Qualifications must be     provided to HCDC. 

